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Attention Young Artists! 

 

UGRA is holding an art contest to design the Annual River Clean Up t-shirt and we need your 

help!  We encourage Kerr County students, kindergarten through 12th grade, to create a drawing 

and submit it to UGRA by May 3, 2019.  Please incorporate elements into your design that 

represent this year’s theme, “Protecting the River.”  Let us see your ideas for keeping the 

Guadalupe River clean and healthy.   

 

The contest is free to enter, and the winner will have their artwork and name printed on the 2019 

River Clean Up t-shirts and receive $100 cash!  The second place design will receive $50 and third 

place design will receive $25.  For more information, contact UGRA or visit www.ugra.org for 

contest guidelines and entry forms. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   2018 design by Kiersten Adams                    2017 design by Bonnie Lee 

 

 
       2016 design by Kim Cuellar              2015 design by Francia Williamson 

 

Let’s Keep Our River Clean 


